Kanawha City Church of Christ

5101 Chesterfield Avenue

Charleston, West Virginia 25304

(304) 925-7435

kccofc.org

office@kccofc.org



Ehren Johnson, 3/1 Paul Estep, 3/20

Telina Williams, 3/1 Amy Kuhns, 3/21

Matthew Kuhns, 3/5 Marian Kinder, 3/25

Darlena Reynolds, 3/9 D. Derenburger, 3/28

Carson Henley, 3/12 Erika Walker, 3/28

Wendy Johnson, 3/18 Kara McNeely, 3/29

Diana Boggs, 3/20 Ben Tackett, 3/31

SUNDAY EVENING LIFE GROUPS

- Chuck and Shirley Denham, 5:30-6:30 pm at the building. Serving communion each Sunday evening.
- Chris and Renee Morris, 5:00-7:00 pm. See Chris or Renee for location.
- **Bill and Darlena Reynolds**, 6:00-8:00 pm. See Bill or Darlena for location.

Join a LifeGroup! They are open to everyone; feel free to try them all!

SERVICE SCHEDULE

| SUNDAY | | WEDNESDAY | |
|---------------------|----------|-------------|---------|
| Coffee & Fellowship | 9:45 am | Bible Study | 6:00 pm |
| Adult Bible Class | 10:00 am | • | - |
| Worship Service | 11:00 am | | |
| Denham Life Group | 5:30 pm | | |

Sunday, February 23, 2020

EMAILED FEBRUARY 25, 2020

"To all God's beloved ... called to be saints: Grace to you and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ" (Romans 1:7, NRSV). Welcome.

Additions and Updates

Spence, move out of rehab and back to her assisted living apartment. Betsy has requested prayers for both of them.

Diana Huffman, **Paul Estep's** daughter, is hosting a **90th Birthday Party** for **Paul** on Saturday, March 21, from 2:00 — 4:00 pm. She needs a headcount and requests that you RSVP. Go to CCB's church calendar for that day, click on the notice of Paul's party and you can respond directly on the calendar. If you have any questions, you can contact Diana at 304-982-0209.

Don't forget our Teachers' Meeting/Congregational Meeting this coming Sunday, March 1.

Teachers' Meeting 4:00 pm Congregational Meeting 5:30 pm

The Prayer Meeting scheduled for this coming Tuesday, March 3, has been cancelled. The next meeting is April 7.

WELCOME!

- If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor's card located on the back of the chair in front of you and place it in the offering plate.
- Hearing assistance devices are available; please see an usher to obtain
- Sunday morning sermons are available on DVD and on our website: kanawhacitychurch.org

KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS

- Paulette Clawson (Sharon Ramey's sister), very ill with cancer
- Sarah Newhouse, (Goldie's niece), health issues



Our members serving in the military: Isaiah Collier, Allen Hartley and David Hartley, Torin and Heather Samples

Charlie & Jeanie Weaver, Tara Tackett, Mary Spence, Sharp family, Donna McNeely, Lanny Markland, Joe Riley, Tom Winnell, Charlie & Dora Mynes, Steve Fox

ATTENDANCE AND CONTRIBUTION 2/23

Bible Class.....55 Collection Plate...\$1,767.12 Online.....\$2,040.00 Worship......93 Wednesday ...20 Total.....\$3.807.12

PRIVILEGED TO SERVE

Wednesday, February 26

Prayer: Chris Morris Usher: Paul Estep Sound Booth: Tom McNeelv

Sunday, March 1

Contribution: H & R Kinder Front Greeter: Jan Winnell Richard Wagner Sound Booth: Steve Dale Usher: Power Point: Worship Leader: Alex Guerra Pete Williams

Prayer/Scripture: Richard Walker Communion Preside: Chris Morris

Serve East: Lucas Barber Serve West: Steve Samples Paul Cantrell

J. Wilkinson

DATES TO REMEMBER

February 25 Ladies' Book Club 20th Anniversary

Dinner 6:00 pm

The Wife Between Us by Green Hendricks and Sarah Pekkanen

February 27 **YAHB** 10:00 am

March 3 Prayer Service 6:00 pm

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Just a reminder that this past week's newsletter is the last one that will be mailed out. Your access to current information won't be lost.

> though. This Sunday bulletin will continue to have the most important and current information. Also, a copy of the Sunday bulletin along with a short file of any updates, or new information will be sent to your email address on Tuesdays. This will also be available on the church's

website: kanawhacitychurchofchrist.com. As always, urgent information and needs will continue to be emailed to the congregation as the information comes to us. Please make sure that the office has your most current email address!!

MAN'S WINTER COAT NEEDED

We have had a request for a warm winter coat in a man's size X-Large. If you have one that you can donate to someone in need, please notify the office.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to Betsy Keene and Gerald "Shot" Nelson on their recent engagement. A small wedding is planned for the summer.



TEACHERS'/CONGREGATIONAL MEETING

There will be a Teachers' Meeting/ Congregational Meeting on Sunday, March 1. The Teachers' Meeting starts at 4:00 pm and all are invited, especially former and current teachers. The Congregational Meeting starts at 5:30 pm and, again, all are invited. More details will be forthcoming.